From: Brad Lindsey

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Buffalo moratorium
Date: Sunday, September 15, 2019 8:27:53 AM

I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a
permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in
the Buffalo National River watershed. In addition, please see attached photos
depicting conditions of a prior visit to the Buffalo. This was our favorite place to visit
until this visit. It is a shame, and an environmental disgrace that the once pristine
river valley, now looks like a wasteland. Please make appropriate measures for
future generations to once again, be able to enjoy the Buffalo. Thank you.
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